
Statute Review - Proposed Timeline of Process 2022-23

The 2022 AGM approved a comprehensive first tranche of amendments to the School’s Statute. Over the next year, the Board will
consider any final amendments to present to the 2023 AGM. This will then conclude the two-year Statute Review.

The proposed timeline below will guide us to the 2023 AGM next March.

This final stage of the Statute Review will be carried out with openness and transparency, and with clear communication with parents
and staff (as the community of the Foundation) throughout the process. Any further amendments to the Statute approved at the 2023
AGM will be signed before a notary public and will be duly registered with the Registrar for Legal Persons.
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